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Good morning, 

My name is Kevin Kieffer I am a Staff Attorney for Central Jersey Legal Services. I only practice family law and a majority 
of my work is assist ing survivors of domestic violence get restraining orders. I am happy to read t hat some participants 
may be allowed to participate remotely for in person hearings. I have found that witnesses are less likely to agree to 
testify if t hey have to appear in court in person. Either due to fear or inability to take a day off work and I think allowing 
some to participate remotely will help in this respect. 

Sincerely, 
Kevin Raul Kieffer, Esq. 

Kevin R. Kieffer, Staff Attorney 
Central Jersey Legal Services, Inc. 
317 George St. #201 
New Brunswick, New Jersey 08901 
Phone 732-249-7600 
Fax 732-249-7966 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This information is intended only for the use of the addressee of this e-mail and may contain 
information which is privileged, confidential, and exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If you are not the 
intended recipient of this e-mail, or the employee or agent responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient, you 
are hereby notified that any unauthorized use, review, dissemination, copying or forwarding of this e-mail is strictly 
prohibited . This e-mail and any attachments are covered by the Electronic Communications Privacy Act, 18 U.S.C. 
ss2510-2521. If you have received this e-mail in error, please immediately notify us by return e-mail and delete this e­
mail immediately. 

1 


